
 

 

 

 
News from the CAL-SW Saints—September 6, 2023 

Jesus replied: “‘Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your 
mind.’ This is the first and greatest commandment. And the second is like it: ‘Love your neighbor as 
yourself.’” - Matthew 22:37-39  

NEWS FROM THE PTO 
WE WANT YOU! 
The CAL-SW PTO is in a transition year, and we are looking for some new faces to head up the cause next 
school year. If you are interested in hearing more about filling the roles you see below, please email 
ptosw@caschools.us - and remember, you can co-lead with a friend! 
While you would not be an official board member this year, the benefit of accepting one of these roles now is 
that you can learn how the board functions, with the support and guidance of the current PTO officers. 
 

PTO Meeting Dates 

Meetings will be held monthly on Zoom at 6:30 PM and are open to all parents. Please join us using the fol-
lowing link: https://caschools.zoom.us/j/95456617122?pwd=UklsTXAxS3EvQVFUeGZpOGlEL1UrUT09 

This is the same link that will be used all year for our monthly meetings.  The dates for the remainder of the 
year are Monday, 10/30; Tuesday, 11/28; Tuesday, 1/30; Tuesday, 2/27; Tuesday, 3/26; and Tuesday, 4/30. 
 

Shop at Kroger?  Earn Money for the PTO! 
1. Visit www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow 
2. Scroll down and select “Search for your organization”. 
3. Select Christian Academy of Louisville-SW PTO or #RP963. 
Last year, our earnings from Kroger Community Rewards allowed us to provide monthly birthday treats for all 
faculty and staff, purchase 3 new security cameras for the building, and host a Teacher Appreciation luncheon 
and breakfast! 

SAVE THE DATE—GRANDPARENTS’ DAY FOR K-8TH GRADE 
We will be honoring our Kindergarten through 8th Grade grandparents on Thursday, October 12!  Grandpar-
ents are invited to join us for a special program at 1:00 that afternoon in the sanctuary of SECC-SW next to 
our school.  Following the program’s conclusion at 2:00, grandparents are invited to visit their grandchild’s 
classroom for the remainder of the school day.  Invitations will be sent from the school office, so please watch 
for further communication regarding grandparents’ contact information.   



CAFETERIA NEWS 
Please review your children’s lunch accounts 
on mypaymentsplus.com.  Students in 1st-8th 
Grades, with a positive account balance, have the 
ability to purchase extra snacks, drinks, and ice 
creams that are not included in the price of the 
lunch tray.  Discuss this with your child and whether 
or not you would like them to make these purchas-
es. More information was included in your back-to-
school packet, or you may contact the Cafeteria 
Manager, Heather Avis at havis@caschools.us with 
additional questions. 

SCHOOL NOT IN SESSION 
There is no school on Wednesday, September 20 
for Kindergarten through 8th Grade due to the 
Parent/Teacher Conference Day. 

HOME VOLLEYBALL GAMES 
Please refer to the schedule for a complete listing 
of home volleyball games.  We need you to come 
cheer on our teams! Admission is paid at the door 
and concessions are also available for purchase.  
Our last home game of the season will be on 
Thursday, September 21, at 5:30 PM vs. Portland 
Christian School.  This will also be the night that we 
recognize our 8th Grade players in their last game 
at CAL-SW.   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
The Southwest Cafeteria is in need of volun-
teers!  We have availability on Mondays, Wednes-
days, and Fridays from 10:55-11:55.  Our students 
need help opening packages, milks and getting 
condiments and utensils.  They also need assis-
tance throwing away their trash when their 
lunchtime is over, learning to sweep, and wiping 
down the tables.  If you can spare an hour a week 
or more, please contact the Cafeteria Manager, 
Heather Avis at havis@caschools.us. 

CASHBOOK FUNDRAISER 
Our Cashbook coupon sale starts this week! Cashbook has hundreds of dollars in local savings and Christian 
Academy of Louisville – Southwest Campus will profit 60% from every sale made. The cashbook will save you 
money all year long and they also make great holiday gifts. You can support Christian Academy of Louisville – 
Southwest Campus for just $20.00 and the cashbook pays for itself.  The cashbook is not free. Your child 
brought home a large white envelope with a cashbook and order form.  
This sale ends on Wednesday, October 11.  Please make sure the envelope and cashbook are returned. 
We must have every student’s envelope returned either with payment or the cashbook sample in order to 
track our sales. 


